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NABPOP Announces Revised Version of BPO Standards and Guidelines

Scottsdale, AZ September 19, 2010 — The National Association of Broker
Price Opinion Professionals (NABPOF), together with the BPO Standards
Board (BSB), is pleased to announce a revised version of BPO Standards
and Guidelines (BFOSG). The BPOSG provide a comprehensive
framework for the preparation of Broker Price Opinions (BPOs) throughout
the BPO industry, including suggested practices for the selection and
utilization of comparable properties, pricing considerations, the use of
photographs and ethical and competency considerations. Since the initial
release, BFOSG has been well received in the industry and the latest
version ensures the efficiency, relevance, and viability of the standards
and guidelines. To view and/or download BPOSG, please visit
[hitp:iAww nabpop.org/BP0s-BRPOSG.php




